
 
 

GSC 2020 | General Body Meeting 

December 15th , 2020 

Discussed items: 

• Sarah and Eman may leave their positions next year and a replacement may be needed. 
Mohammed may officially take the role of Sarah in case she leaves. Sarah and Eman 
assured to support smooth transition.  

• Ammar has completed recording a congratulatory message for the 2020 commencement  
• Mawaddah designed two beautiful posts to show gratitude to the commencement 

planning committee. The first one was preferred with minor modifications to clear the 
language ( from GSC to the commencement planning committee) 

• The three guests introduced themselves and discussed some of their initiatives and 
perspectives.  Abdullah Aldalaan conversed more affordable and various restaurant 
options such as Albaik express. The GSC members welcomed them and assured to seek 
their assistance if needed.  

Action Items: 

Action Item Assigned to Due Date 
Following up on the charter status Ammar 1/30/2020 
Attempting to resolve chemical ordering delay Sarah & Mram 1/30/2020 
Uploading GSC minutes and agendas Eman Ongoing 
GSC weekly posts Mawadah Ongoing 

 


